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What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have been using our poem writing skills to write a poem of 

choice. The children enjoyed the freedom to choose.  

 In Maths…We have been consolidating our learning by practising with manipulatives and 

working in groups. 

In Geography… We had a fantastic Chinese party! The children enjoyed the delicious food 

and got very creative making lanterns and dragons. They even built the Great Wall of Chi-

na! 

In PE… We have learned new dance routines and played lots of fun games. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award- Y1- Martha, for showing respect and love in class. Y2- Marcella, for 

working hard in phonics, showing perseverance.  

Work on the Wall- Y1– Archie and  Y2– Sid,  for amazing poem writing. 

Pupils voice -  “I have never tried lychee before. I tried the juice and liked it, then had a 

bite, I didn’t like the texture but liked the taste?” William “I love the dumpling.” Rufus 

Reminders & Messages  

Prayer and Reflection week: Week commencing March 3rd (more info to follow) 

Word Book Day (date tbc): take a picture of yourself reading a book somewhere unusual 
and decorate a potato as one of your favourite book characters. 

Thank you for all your support, well done to all the children for their hard work. Have a 
wonderful half term. 


